Next Generation EU Funded Project

In late 2021, Cullen N.S. was selected to be part of a
Department of Education project in Ireland's National
Recovery and Resilience Plan (NRRP), supported by the
European Union through Next Generation EU funding
under its Recovery and Resilience Facility.

This school now has high speed broadband connectivity
through the Department of Education School Broadband
Programme, delivered as part of the Irish National
Recovery and Resilience Plan (NRRP) under the Recovery
and Resilience Facility funded by the European Union
through Next Generation EU.



